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Since 1956 

ATTACHMENT: 3 
 

WARNING LETTER FOR SAFETY NON-COMPLIANCE 
 

Project Name and Number          

 

Your company,       , has been found to be in violation of its 

contract by non-compliance with applicable Federal, State, or Contractor/Client safety requirements. 

 

On      (date), in accordance with the Contractor Subcontractor Safety 

Adherence Policy, your representative,                  ,was given a Notice of 

Safety Non-Compliance (copy attached).  This notice specifies areas where your company does not 

comply with Federal, State, or Contractor/Client safety requirements, and requests that these items be 

corrected immediately. 

If they are not corrected, more stringent measures will be taken in accordance with Company 

Subcontractor Safety Adherence Policy. 

 

Thank you for your prompt attention to this matter. 

             
Signature of Project Manager or Site Manager           Date 

 
 
cc: BBGCI President and  
 Corporate Health & Safety Department 


